Dear Reader

In the last issue of 2024, we are here with high-quality scientific studies. We also had the opportunity to share with you the publications that were
accepted as oral presentations at the 11th International Pelviperinology Congress. | wish you enjoyable reading.

I would like to express my gratitude to everyone who contributed and wish everyone a happy and healthy new year.

See you next year,

Prof. Dr. Ahmet Akin SiVASLIOGLU
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